
I am writing to express my support for organic farmers and encourage you to support 
HB 2739. I feel that patent holders for GMO crops need to be held responsible for 
containing their product and the responsibility should not be placed on the farmers who 
want nothing to do with those products. Please support this bill and give our organic 
farmers the ability to grow clean food for all Oregonians.  

  

Thank you, 

Polly Greenwood , HHC 

Corvallis, OR 

 


